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Liberty Utilities (CalPeco) Advice Letter – The CPUC recently approved revenue requirement changes for Liberty Utilities in its 2020 General Rate Case (GRC) decision (D.) 20-08-030[footnoteRef:1]. In accordance with Ordering Paragraph 2 of that decision, Liberty filed advice letter 154-E to implement the GRC’s newly authorized revenue requirement and associated rate changes beginning on November 1, 2020. [1:  https://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/PublishedDocs/Published/G000/M346/K225/346225663.PDF ] 



Estimated Bill Impacts of All Requested Rate Changes Effective November 1, 2020:

	Estimated Electric Bill Impacts[footnoteRef:2]  [2:  Based on a “typical” residential customer using, on average, 600 kilowatt-hours per month.] 

	Liberty – Nov. 1, 2020

	· Average Residential Non-CARE electric bill
	$97.06

	· Average Residential Non-CARE electric bill increase
	$3.80 (4.1%)

	· Average Residential CARE electric bill
	$70.01

	· Average Residential CARE electric bill increase
	$1.95 (2.9%)



Below are the electric rate change highlights:

1. 2020 Liberty GRC implementation (Advice Letter) Highlights:

· On November 1, 2020, the rate change reflecting the $2.136 million increase from the current revenue requirement to $86.14 million will take place.
· Revenue requirement and rate increases are due to capital projects and increases to expenses
· Adopts $0.42 million per year for the Solar Incentive Program
· Adopts $0.47 million per year for Energy Efficiency Programs
· Adopts an Energy Cost Adjustment Clause Billing Factor of $30.42 per megawatt-hour. 
· Adopts a Vegetation Management program budget of $3.98 million/year
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